
Health and Safety/Polite Reminders - March 2023 

Dogs on Site 

May we please remind you that dogs are not allowed on the school site and they must not be 

carried around the site or be tied up outside. 

Contact Details 

Please ensure we have up to date contact details and any address changes for all your child’s emergency 

contacts.  

Head Lice 

We have a few cases of head lice in various year groups. Please check your child’s hair daily for the next few 

weeks and on a regular basis thereafter. Lice infestation is much easier to treat if caught early. Lice are largely 

harmless, but can live in the hair for a long time if not treated and can be irritating and frustrating to deal with.  

A pharmacist can advise you about the treatments available if you are not sure which is best for your child. 

Head lice are a common problem, particularly in school children so please help us to get rid of them effectively. 

Dinner Money & Packed Lunches 

Dinner Money is £12.50 per week and MUST be paid in advance on Parent Pay. If payment is not received you 

will be asked to send your child with a packed lunch. Please inform the office if your child would like to change 

their lunch option, they can do this after each term.  

Parking Outside School 

To help keep children safe please use the one way system and park considerately outside the 

school. Please do not park on the yellow zigzag lines. 

Jewellery   

Please can we remind you that jewellery cannot be worn, this includes earrings. Your support with this will be 

appreciated. 

Uniform  

Pupils may wear the following uniform:  

Clothing 
Cardigan/jumper/fleece - navy (no hoods) 
Trousers/skirts - black or dark grey 
Tunic/pinafore - black or dark grey 
Polo Top/Shirt - sky blue 
Socks/tights - black, grey, navy blue, white 
 
Summer Alternatives 
Blue gingham dress or tailored black or navy shorts (no 
denim) 
Summer alternative clothes - Blue gingham dress or 
tailored black or navy shorts (no denim) 
 

P.E   
navy blue or black shorts  
sky blue or white crew neck t-shirt (no buttons) 
 
Swimming  
Plain black or navy swimming trunks or one-piece 
costume – no shorts and a suitable towel 
 
Shoes - Flat plain black (no training shoes) 

 
If you need support with providing uniform please let a member of staff know, we may be able to support you 
with some pre-loved/owned uniform in school which any family is welcome to take. 
 


